

October 26, 2004

Mr. Kenneth Gaudet, Chair Conseil scolaire acadien provincial 199 ave du Portage Dartmouth NS B2X 3T4

Dear Mr. Gaudet:

As you are aware, on October 16th, 2004 municipal elections were held for the Halifax Regional Municipality which included the positions of three Conseil scolaire acadien provincial (CSAP) members.

This correspondence will confirm that **Keith Coughlan**, **Sabrina Poirier**, **and André J. Surette** have been acclaimed as CSAP members.

Yours very truly,

HALIFAX REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

Jan Gibson Municipal Clerk

cc Ms. Madeline Ferron, Secretary to the Board